
House Finance and Taxation Committee, 

 Written testimony in support of HB 1464, 

 

Dunn County ask your support for HB1464 as this will generate some needed extra dollars for Highway 

maintenance and improvements for counties, townships, and our state. The request is of a small 

amount, but the numbers do add up over the period of four years. 

Dunn county legislative representative, 

Commissioner Daryl Dukart 

 


